
Special Waterford Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, March 13, 2018 

Town Clerk’s Office 

 

Attendees: Fred Saar, Gary Allard, Bill Piper, Jessy Pelow, Steve Eddy, Lisle Houghton, Shauna Clifford, 
Kristin Driscoll 
 
Opening: Fred opened the meeting at 8:00 AM. 
 
Highway budget was reviewed, and Shauna will send paperwork for the Selectmen’s signatures when 
completed.  Discussed the Structures Grant for Mad Brook Road project.  
 
There was discussion about maintaining class 4 roads in the Town of Waterford. To do this effectively 

the Town would need to petition, warn and bring up to class 3 road standards.  

 

Adjourn: Fred made the motion to adjourn. Gary seconded the motion. The meeting adjourned at 

8:45AM.  

 

 

 

 


